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To: PAC Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Wallarah 2 coal project
Date: Thursday, 9 November 2017 1:43:39 PM

Dear Sirs,

| am protesting the approval of the Wallarah 2 coal project with a coal loader situated at the end of
Blue Haven. The then premier Barry O'Farrell promised if elected that this mine would not go ahead. No Ifs,
No Buts, Quaranteed. This project has been opposed for the past 20 years by the Central Coast population.
Apart from the issue of water and subsidence there are health issues with coal dust. Pollution of land air and
water are major issues of concern. The projected income to NSW is questionable and the promise of local

jobs inflated.

This project seems to be a phoenix that keeps rising from the dead. A foreign government seems to
have too much say in what happens in our state. This project needs to be finally killed off once and for all.

Regards Tim Phillips.
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